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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Garbage and Recyclables  
Collection Rates  

for County Service Area No. 8 (North Fair Oaks) 
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the County of San Mateo Board of Supervisors 
acting as the governing board of County Service Area No. 8 will hold a public 
hearing on the adoption of the rates for Garbage and Recyclables Collection for 
County Service Area No. 8 (North Fair Oaks) effective February 1, 2020. 
 
The Garbage and Recyclables Collection Rates will result in these charges either 
being levied on the tax roll for FY 2020-21 or billed directly to the property owner or 
customer by Recology San Mateo County in accordance with the County Ordinance 
Codes.  
 
Information concerning these rates may be obtained from the office of the Director of 
the Office of Sustainability, 455 County Center, 4th Floor, Redwood City, California, 
telephone 1-(888) 442-2666, during the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday 
through Friday, or by visiting the Office of Sustainability website at:   
http://www.smcsustainability.org/waste-reduction/curbside-collection/ 
 
The public hearing will be held: 
 

DATE: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 
 

TIME:  10:00 A.M. 
 

PLACE: Board of Supervisors Chambers 
Hall of Justice and Records 
400 County Center 
Redwood City, California 

 
The meeting will be open to the public and anyone interested may appear and be heard 
on this matter or submit a written statement. 
 
DATE: December 10, 2019  
 

 Michael Callagy 
County Manager / Clerk of the Board 
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